
 

 

 

 

OMAC REPORT  
Harald Summa, Helen Harris, Melchior Aelmans 
March 2024 Board Meeting 
 
 

internetsociety.org 
@internetsociety  

9 March 2024 

OMAC Activities 
Support Provided to Internet Society 2024 Board of Trustees Elections 

 Following the request received from the Internet Society Board of Trustees, the OMAC co-chairs 
supported the call to organization members to confirm and submit their voting delegates eligible to vote 
in the 2024 Board of Trustees Elections. This process has ensured that all eligible organization members 
can vote. 

OMAC Roundtable #17 – “Overview of Internet Society’s Action Plan 2024”  

With its goal of creating opportunities for OMAC members to connect, participate in the Internet 
Society's work, and provide feedback, the OMAC Roundtable #17 was held on 13 February 2024. The 
session summarized the Internet Society's Action Plan 2024 with an emphasis on new areas of focus. It 
also provided a platform for organization members to discuss priority areas of cooperation for the 
upcoming year. Eleven OMAC members attended this first roundtable of the year. 

Key Learnings  
• As shared in the Action Plan Roundtable, some organization members see the Internet Society 

Action Plan 2024 as overly focused on tracking success through numbers and noted that they 
would appreciate a greater emphasis on the “quality” (e.g., strategies and tactics). 

• Organization members would like the Internet Society to restrengthen its I* coordination 
capacity.  

Advice to the Internet Society Board and Leadership  
• Provide clarity around Andrew’s position and ISOC’s general goals and direction. 
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